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Monday, December 5, 2022

Attendance: Jen Cordes, Pat Degnan, Liz Blender, Dani Maute, Erin Macellaro, Glen Katz, Dave Neu and Daryl Macellaro

Meeting Start Time 7:31pm

Notes

Athletics purchased a new ping pong table and ping pong balls.  

We will review the budget for Athletics until the end of the year. 

HUB lakes will charge each lake a fee this coming year of approximately $350.  We will be responsible for the David Gibson Award and the Bob O’Connell Award.  Lakes in charge of the awards are responsible for purchasing trophies.  

Dave Neu will need to purchase three bats for the men’s softball team.  

There was a celebration of life for Ed Kowalski on Friday, December 2nd.  Ed was a very active member of the community for both tennis and fishing.  It was a very well attended event to honor him. 

The Plan for the Multi-Sport Court is to meet with Marc Brogan (Pro-Sports) in December to get an accurate quote for the court.  Jen Cordes has volunteered to help with any engineering questions regarding the court.  The Athletics Committee will meet with him when he confirms to move forward with the project.  

Meeting Adjourned at 7:59pm
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